
From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM 18 523 FL Summerfield Garage Stainsacre
Date: 24 September 2018 17:10:45

FAO Jill Bastow
 
Hello,
Do you have the application reference that refers to the previous conditions?
 
Ged Lyth
Project Engineer
Area 3 Whitby
Highways North Yorkshire
 

mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk


From:
To: Planning
Subject: Responses to applications from Hawsker cum Stainsacre Parish Council
Date: 14 September 2018 10:13:30

NYM/2018/0523/FL  Application for variation of condition 3 of planning approval NYM/2004/0190/FL
to allow the annexe to be used for holiday letting purposes at the Bungalow & Annexe at Summerfield
Garage, Stainsacre.
No objections

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)

mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk


From:
To: Planning
Subject: The Bungalow and Annexe at Summerfield Garage, Stainsacre
Date: 04 September 2018 09:55:28

Your ref: NYM/2018/0523/FL
Our ref: 18/03125/PSH451
Application for variation of condition 3 of planning approval NYM/2004/0190/FL to allow the
annexe to be used for holiday letting purposes at
The Bungalow and Annexe at Summerfield Garage, Stainsacre
FAO: Mrs J Bastow
 
With reference to the above planning application, I confirm that we have no objections on
housing or environmental health grounds to the granting of planning consent.
 
Regards,
 
Stephanie Baines
Technical Officer (Residential Regulation Team)
Scarborough Borough Council
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